
  

Carroll County Department of Fire & EMS Announces    
Dr. Stephanie Kemp as New Medical Director 

August 11, 2022—Carroll County Department of Fire & EMS is pleased 
to announce the addition of a new Medical Director to our team 
starting this month. Stephanie Kemp, M.D., is an Assistant Professor of 
Emergency Medicine at the Johns Hopkins University School of 
Medicine. She graduated from the University of Arkansas for Medical 
Sciences and completed her residency training in Emergency Medicine 
at Johns Hopkins, where she served as a chief resident. Additionally, Dr. 
Kemp completed the Emergency Medical Services fellowship at Johns 
Hopkins and currently serves as the Associate Medical Director of the 
Maryland State Police Tactical Medical Unit. She is a member of the 
Johns Hopkins Department of Emergency Medicine's Division of Special 
Operations, focusing on prehospital, tactical, and operational medicine. 
She resides in Carroll County with her husband and two dogs.  


